
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

The countdown to Christmas is officially on!  We can hear Christmas songs being sung up 
and down the school corridors… Primary schools really are the most magical place to be at 
Christmastime.  We have decorated the school ready for our Christmas celebrations and we 
are busy today preparing for our Christmas Fete.  It is always a busy time in school, with lots 
of hard work being put in by our staff and the PTA.  It is always great to see the community 
come together for the festivities and ultimately to support the PTA in raising money for 
much needed resources across school.  We hope you have been able to join us, and we look 
forward to seeing you all over the coming weeks when the children will be entertaining you 
and sharing the Christmas spirit. 

 

Sssshhh Room—Following the massive success over the last few years, we have decided to once 
again open up the ‘Sssshhhhh Room’ for the children to visit during December.   For this to 
happen we, once again, need your help!  Next week we will be holding a ‘Donation Day’ where 
we are asking for items for the Ssshhhhh room.   You should have received a leaflet with full 
details yesterday.  All of the children will have an opportunity to visit the ‘Ssssshhhhh Room’ 
and buy gifts for the important people in their lives.  They will be able to choose, wrap and 
label up their gifts ready to bring home and put under the Christmas Tree!  Each year group 
will have a slot to visit the Ssshhh room over the next few weeks.  Gifts will be £1 or £2 each, 
further information will follow next 
week of  your child’s allocated day, 
please send in an envelope with your 
child’s gift money. On the envelope 
please write your child’s name, and a 

Newsletter Date: 01/12/2023 

CURRENT VACANCIES 
We are looking for some fun, energetic  
staff to work with our lovely team here 
at Allesley Primary School. 
We have a vacancy in Bluebirds, our      
before and after school club.  If you are 
available to work one or both of the      
following shifts then please contact the 
school office for an application pack:  
Morning shift: 7.30am and 9am  
Afternoon shift: 3pm and 5.30pm  
We are also looking for some lunchtime 
supervisors to work for 1 hour 15 minutes 
over the lunchtime period each day.  
Call in for a chat or email us at:            
admin@allesley.coventry.sch.uk for more 
information and an application pack. 

Children all through school 
have been busy learning 
their lines and songs for 
their upcoming Christmas 
celebrations which are sure 
to be very exciting and  

festive!  





 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Birthdays this week 

Holly C  Nursery      Reeva G  Year 1 

Romeo C Year 2       Florrie B Year 3 

Alex S Year 3           Ryan F Year 3 

Jake F Year 4         Harriet D Year 4 

Charlie H Year 6     Alfie D Year 6 

 

PoppyÕs thought of the week… 
 

A day without 
laughter is a day 

wasted. 

Year 1 Greg the sausage roll - Santa’s liƩle helper by Mark and Roxanne Hoyle has 
been recommended by Jude B  

Year 2  Ophelia W recommends I’ll never let you go by SmirƟ Prasadam-Halls 

Year 3  Lorenzo  N recommends SƟck Man by Julia Donaldson 

Year 4 The Worst Witch by Jill Murphy   

Year 5  Jayden W recommends Iron Man by Ted Hughes 

Year 6 Ariana is reading her third book of the year ! AŌer reading the fantasƟc  

Darwin's Dragons by Lindsay Galvin and Knitbone Pepper by Claire Barker, which are 
quite lengthy texts, she is now reading the fantasƟc: Time Traveller's cat by Julia  

Jarman. Ariana really wanted to read this as she loves cats!   

Attendance  

Week 20th to 24th November 2023 

Highest  Mrs Manwaring Year 5 class 100% 
attendance. 

      Whole school 95.95%! 

Our school percentage is above the National average 



 

 

Celebrating our week  

This week year 1 
started looking at 
invitaƟons. What 

beƩer way to 
introduce our new 

unit then being invited 
to a teddy bears picnic! 

 

Reception 

It looks great! 

In Nursery as part of 
our birthdays theme 
we made a big    
birthday cake. The 
children painted it 
then wanted to add 
cream, sprinkles 
and candles so we 
did. 

 

 

This week, in science, 
Year 3 demonstrated 
the digesƟve system.  

It was very messy!  

Year 2 have been 
geƫng into the fesƟve 

spirit by making  

Christmas  

decoraƟons for the 
Christmas fete.  

We have been very busy this week        
pracƟcing our naƟvity but we have also 
enjoyed geƫng outside too. We found a 
big construcƟon kit and had a great Ɵme 
making it into all sorts of things including a 
house with windows but when we added a 
flag it ended up being a pirate ship!  



 
Christmas has begun in Year 
4 science.  To support our 
Electricity Topic we are 
designing Christmas houses 
that will include simple 
circuits.    

Our fantasƟc children in Year 6 have 
wriƩen superb discussion texts and 
shared them with each other and Mrs  
Hoey - who brought everyone a liƩle treat 
as they had done so well! All discussions 
were the children's own chosen , so they 
were all interesƟng and varied - very well 
done!  

 

 

Year 5 have been trying and raƟng a  

variety of  different soups in our D&T  

lesson to determine what makes a good 
healthy soup . We used what we have 
learnt and put together a soup recipe they 
may have used in WW2 with the raƟons 
and vegetables they may of had . 

 Some of our years 5 & 6 boys played a Harry Shaw Cup football match against John Shelton Primary 
School on Tuesday. The boys showed a great sporting attitude and really worked well together, which 
was important as this was a new experience for some of the team. Through their team work and     
perseverance they managed to secure an 8-3 win and will now progress into the next round of the 
competition. Well done boys! 



 
 

Starting week beginning 6th of November and ending 
week beginning 4th December.  
 
Monday Netball – Years 3, 4, 5, 6 – Mrs Freeman  
Tuesday End ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson    
Wednesday Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Mr 
Knight  
Thursday Boy's football - Years 3,4,5,6 – Mr Knight  


